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' DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

21 APR 1953 

Dear Mr o Carter: 

Your letter of April 13 to the Secretary of Defense, 
concerning the displq of Armed Forces aircraft in connec­
tion with the dedication of the Greater Fort Worth Inter­
national" Airport on April 24 and 25, has been brought to 
the attention of the proper authorities in the Departments 
of the Navy and the Air Force for appropriate action. 

Because of the high industrial incentives value of 
Service representation in this event, we have interposed 
no objection to limited participation. 

In view of the time element, the Services will expe­
dite action through the commands concerned. 

Kindest regards and best wishes for the success of 
the dedicatoey program. 

.Mr• A. G • Carter 
President 
Fort Worth Air Terminal, Inc. 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincere~ yours, 

~~* 
Deputy Director 


